
Brian Schultz 

From: Walter Trierweiler <wtrierwe@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 9:26 AM 
To: Adam Teitzman <ATEITZMA@psc.state.fl.us> 

FILED 3/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 02064-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: Request to Remove the Range of Years from the Titles of the SPP Dockets which are Consolidated as 20220048, 
20220049,20220050,20220051 

Adam, 
Please remove the dates portion of the titles of these 4 dockets to read: "Review of Storm Protection Plan, pursuant to 
Rule 25-6.030, F.A.C., (utility name)." 
Due to the unique posture of each utility, one size doesn't fit all. It is staff's hope to eventually get the SPP dockets on 
the same cycle, but it will not be this year. 
The Parties and staff concur. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Best, 
Walt 

Walt Trierweiler 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0854 
P: (850) 413-6584 
E: wtrierwe@psc.state.tl.us 
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